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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

C’mon, C’mon, C’mon… 

Let’s go, Let’s go, Let’s go 

and get your renewal in for 

the 2013-14 snowmobile 

season.  You should be 

getting interested and 

excited by now for the start 

of the sledding season. The 

snow is on the way! I have, 

myself, already begun the 

ritual of sitting on my sled in 

the garage like a little kid 

and dreaming of firing it up 

and heading out to the 

trails.  

 

If you haven’t sent in your 

membership renewal, 

please do so soon. It would 

be greatly appreciated. 

And unlike ‘OBAMACARE’, 

use our club website.  It 

actually works!  

 

We had a lot of fun and 

had a great time getting 

the trail done. Thanks to 

everyone that pitched in 

and got the job done. A 

special thanks to Dawn 

Schnolis & Sharon Trzesniak 

for putting together the 

terrific lunch.  

 

We also celebrated Jim’s 

birthday at his man cave 

while watching the Badgers 

defeat Iowa. Speaking of 

the trails…I believe the trails 

open on Monday, 

December 9, 2013.  

 

In this issue I would like to  

personally thank our club 

sponsor’s that we have so 

far for this 2013-1014 

season.  (I’ve displayed 

them on the next page.) 

Make sure, when you stop 

into their establishments, 

that you thank and 

recognize them for 

sponsoring our club.  We 

surely need them. 

 

The gun deer hunting 

season is this month. Hunt 

safely, have a great time, 

and I hope you get your 

deer.  

 

On behalf of the club 

Board of Directors and the 

Club Officers, we hope that 

everyone has a great 

Thanksgiving Holiday!   

 

-Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

The third meeting of the 

season was held on 

November 10th at 

Carlson’s.  Topics discussed 

were:  

Website/communications, 

County Rep.  report, Trail 

Master report, and 

recreation report. 

The club liability insurance 

comes due in early 

December. 

Insurance for the tractor 

from Mortenson’s Farms is 

due when the tractor is 

picked up for the season’s 

grooming. 

 Dates to remember and 

put on your calendar: 

Castle Rock Pink Ribbon 

Ride is January 18, 2014. 

The club ride is January 25, 

2014 (a destination has yet 

to be determined).  

The Ice/Outlaw Drags are 

February 15, 2014 

The Landowner’s Dinner is 

scheduled for April 5, 2014.   

Holy Crap!  Denden missed 

the meeting. 

 

Think Snow!  Let’s Ride!  

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

 

Adams County trails open 

on December 9, 2013 

 

Castle Rock Pink Ribbon 

Ride on January 18, 2014 

 

 

Next Meeting: 

 

December 8, 2013 

11:00 a.m.  

Carlson’s 

Board of Directors 

Jeff Rhinehart 

Jim Goodman                    

Sharon Trzesniak 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) ) 

Dawn Schnolis 

(Secretary) 

Linda Roon     

(Treasurer) 

Chad Rhinehart 

(County Rep) 7 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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Rustic Ridge Riders, Inc. 

2013-2014 Sponsors 

 
When you stop in, Say Hi!  And thank them!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                        
                                                                                                    

 

 

     

 
 

 

                                                                                                                                  
  

 

 

  


